
Feedback Committee  

2022-2023 

The feedback committee meets every year beginning for planning the activities. 

Planning was done for the academic year 2022-2023.  

It was resolved to continue the practice of feedback collection for the activities 

of the college to revise or modify the feedback form-checklist as and when needed. 

It was also planned to conduct pre-test for the I year students as soon as they 

starts to attend the bridge course. Also, during the PTA meeting the feedback should 

be collected from the parents of the I year students.  

Activity I 

 The feedback from the parents of I years collected and analysed by the 

feedback committee on 06/10/2022. It was the source for beginning of the academic 

year successfully. Also, the oral feedback was collected for the I years from their 

parents and the entry behaviour test was conducted as Pre-Test on the same day. 

Activity II 

 During the internship program, the II year B.Ed students were asked to collect 

the feedback from their school Headmaster/Headmistress, mentors and their class 

students for Level I and Level II. 12.12.2022 they were collected and analysed by the 

committee. It showed the performance of the students and their quality of teaching 

during their internship programme.  

Activity III 

 In order to measure the knowledge level and understanding level of the 

students on their subjects and feedback were collected. In addition, to evaluate the 

teachers’ performance the overall rating feedback was collected from B.Ed and M.Ed 

students. Peer evaluation was collected from the teachers. The feedback were analysed 

by the team. 



 

Activity IV 

 In order to measure the knowledge of the II year B.Ed students after 

finishing their 2 years of course Post test was conducted. The data were collected and 

analysed by the feedback committee co-ordinator. 

 


